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Public Face is an initiative of the East Midlands Academic Health Science Network (EMAHSN). It 
is compiled by Zenn Athar and Peter Bates and aims to promote Patient and Public Involvement 
in healthcare and health research. Contact: zenn.athar@nottingham.ac.uk or 0115 748 4216.  
  
 

Public Face shares news about patient and public involvement (PPI) 

activities in health and social care and in research across 700 

stakeholders in the East Midlands. It contains snippets of news to help 

you find out more and get involved. Sign up at http://goo.gl/Hx0Im2 to 

register for this bulletin or email zenn.athar@nottingham.ac.uk to 

contribute material, comment on items or unsubscribe. There’s also a 

volunteering Vacancy Board at http://goo.gl/IkMSIv and an involvement 

Events Calendar at http://goo.gl/YhVXSm. 

45.1. Please book into the next meeting of the East Midlands REPP on 3 June 

2015 in Loughborough. It’s free, and a great opportunity to find out more 

about public involvement in health research. Book at  

45.2. The Clinical Research Network explains some ways the public can get 

involved at http://goo.gl/Bc8ltV  

45.3. CQC would like to know about your experiences of the Deprivation of 

Liberty Standards – email engagementandinvolvement@cqc.org.uk  

45.4. Several organisations in the East Midlands are using Experience-Led 

Commissioning. Find out more at http://bit.ly/1agimCR  

45.5. We contacted a conference provider recently to ask if patients were 

welcome at their conference on person-centred care. They weren’t. 

Read about the ‘patients included’ campaign at http://goo.gl/HZ8JPZ. 

45.6. Rushcliffe CCG has started a Patient Cabinet. See https://goo.gl/jEdrde 

45.7. Are you aged 55 to 74? Do you live in Derby? Have you taken part in the 

bowel cancer screening programme? Would you like to be a patient 

representative on the Derbyshire Bowel Cancer Screening Programme 

Board? Email sarah.bolstridge@nhs.net for more information.  
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45.8. Get your story about building community into a digital format with help 

from Derby Citizen’s Eye.  See http://goo.gl/SXP8Cg.  

45.9. When you next visit the NHS, why not ask if they are doing any relevant 

research? It’s OK to ask. You might get invited to join in with a study.  

45.10. Aged under 11, live in Derby and recently visited a GP, dentist, hospital 

or optician? Do the survey at https://goo.gl/NtEQHS.  

45.11. Used pregnancy and maternity services in Derby in the last two years? 

Do the survey at https://goo.gl/Q4XpNF. 

45.12. Join the new Values Board at Nottingham University Hospitals. There 

are six places for patients. See the role description, and terms of 

reference and apply by 22/5/15. Contact ian.mcbride@nuh.nhs.uk  

45.13. The CQC want another organisation to take on the task of managing 

their ‘experts by experience’ programme. Details at http://goo.gl/6nfrUj  

45.14. Help set priorities for hearing loss research – http://goo.gl/Ymi98C  

45.15. Derbyshire has several mental health carer’s support groups. More at 

http://www.ndmhcarers.org/index.htm 

45.16. The World Health Organisation has said that researchers should publicly 

report results from all clinical trials. See http://bit.ly/1CUd1v6  

45.17. News on patient experience from the CLAHRCs at http://goo.gl/YPpZUp. 

45.18.  Carer’s Week is 8-14 June. Join in at http://www.carersweek.org/  

45.19. New Zealand conference - for mental health service users who hold 

academic, education or professional development positions or who 

aspire to do so. Also welcomes those (usually non-service users) who 

promote, support and advocate for these roles in academia and service 

settings. 30/11 – 1/12/15, contact sarah.e.gordon@otago.ac.nz  

45.20.  See an example of patient leaders and staff learning together in Oxford 

– details at http://goo.gl/Go2bd1  

45.21. Please respond to the government consultation on the rights of people 

with mental health issues, autism or learning disabilities. It’s open until 

29 May at https://goo.gl/z9RW3r.  
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